CEPP meeting April 3, 2013

Minutes

In attendance: Michael Arnush (Chair), Beau Breslin, Rochelle Calhoun, Hope Casto, Chris Kopec, Josh Ness, Benjamin Bechand ('14), Emily Kowal ('13) and Peter von Allmen (scribe); Guest: Andrew Lowy; Absent: Bill Lewis

- 1. Minutes of March 27 were approved
- 2. CCI proposal. The number of seats required to effectively offer the newly proposed CCI requirement implies a set of course offerings in the mid-60s per year. In order to offer this many classes, the registrar's office estimates that we would need 90-100 courses on the books. Based on our survey of departments, we are aware of only 40–50 such courses. Thus, we have